
 

 

 

 

6 April 2016 

Dear Dr. Atabayeva Saule, 

We are pleased to inform you that your chapter entitled, “Heavy metals accumulation ability of 

wild grass species from industrial areas of Kazakhstan," was accepted for publication. It will 

appear in the book, Phytoremediation, Vol. 3 (Ansari et al., eds.), to be published by Springer 

in 2016.  

Thank you for your fine contribution to this important work and please let me know if I may 

assist you in any way in the future. 

Sincerely,  

 

Eric Stannard 

 
Eric Stannard 
Senior Editor, Botany 
Springer Science+Business Media 
233 Spring Street | New York | NY  |10013 
(212) 460-1696 
eric.stannard@springer.com 
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